

António Guterres Secretary-General United Nations New York NY 10017 USA

Reykjavik, 31 August 2018

Dear Mr. Secretary General,

Since 2014 Réttur- Aðalsteinsson & Partners has supported the United Nations Global Compact, a commitment I am honoured to reaffirm. Réttur has long contributed to sustainable development practices, which is embedded into our business operations. We are committed to increasing those contributions by using the UN Sustainable Development Goals as guidance. I reaffirm our commitment to make known to our clients and community this information, using our primary modes of communication.

Réttur - Aðalsteinsson & Partners traces its origin back to 1969 and today it is ranked as a toptier law firm by the Legal500 and has garnered domestic and international recognition for professionalism and the provision of excellent quality of service. At the core of the firm's operation is the respect and protection of human rights and dignity, labour management and the environment and well as sustainable practices as enshrined in the ten principles.

As a global citizen, Réttur - Aðalsteinsson & Partners firmly believes that advancing on our sustainability practices is essential to our growth and longevity. We have therefore taken various steps throughout the reporting period, 2017-2018, with the aim to further integrate the ten principles of the UN Global Compact into our business strategy, culture and operations.

Enclosed is our fourth annual Communication on Progress which describes in detail our sustainability activities and progress throughout the period.

Yours sincerely,

Ragnar Aðalsteinsson Senior Partner, CEO

Réttur - Aðalsteinsson & Partners